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Or \ Victor 

es August 25, 1976 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

President 

Yeshiva University 

55 Fifth Avenue 

New York, NY 10003 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

Please let me add my congratulations to the many others 

that you must have received, on your appointment to the office 

of President of Yeshiva University. 

I always felt proud and honored to have known your 
predecessor on a personal basis, and I feel equally proud and 

honored to have known you for so long a period of time. Iam 

confident that Yeshiva University is in good hands. 

Respectfully, 

Vit Lira 

342 Madison Avenue 

New York, NY 10017 


